
 

  SNGCS/CIRC/24-25/26                   Wednesday, 9th April, 2025  

Subject: Fee payment – Admin Office timing 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.! 

This is to inform all students and parents that the office hours for fee payment will be 

strictly observed from 8:40 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Monday to Saturday. Please ensure 

all fee-related matters are handled within this time frame. 

 

You are kindly requested to adhere to the above –mentioned timing for all fee-related 

transactions. 

 

 

We greatly appreciate your cooperation. 

 

 

Warm regards 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal  

S.N.G.C.S. 
 

 

 

 


